
From: Pocta, Robert M. 
Sent: 2/12/2013 1:13:54 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Got your voicemail 

Okay that sounds good. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 12:09 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. 
Subject: Got your voicemail 

Thanks for the update! Figured as much, but I always remain hopeful . . . 

Good luck hiring. 

We'll need a drink before that, or at least I will! 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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